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Mission Statement 
Developing Passionate Followers of Jesus Christ 

 

We at Mitchell Community Church are dedicated to 
providing a Biblical ministry to the people of this 
community. Our goal is to provide love and support for 
each member of this body of believers and to share the 
love of Christ with all members of our community. We are 
convinced that the Bible is God’s word to man. We believe 
that “Christ died for our sins according to the Scriptures, 
that He was buried, that He was raised again on the third 
day according to the Scriptures…” (1 Corinthians 15:3-5) 

 
If you have any questions or needs, please feel free to 
contact one of our Pastors or Elders. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Senior Pastor – Rick Burnam 

Cell: (209) 648-9495 
Email: richardburnam@sbcglobal.net 

 
 

Discipleship Pastor – Rex Wright 
Cell: (209) 648-1924 

Email: pastorrex@rocketmail.com 
 

 
 

Church Officers 2023 – 2024  
 
 

Elder Randy LaFollette (Chairman) 
 Rick Frazier (Vice Chairman) 
 Don McFarlane 
 

Treasurer Kathy LaFollette 
 

Secretary Cathy Black 
 

Trustee Jon Fletcher Jay Mohr  
 Brian LaFollette Dan Ruiz 
 Gary Larson Cliff Sanders 
 Vern Larson Steve Weber 
 Don McFarlane   
  

Deaconess Myra Burum Leslie Mohr 
 Cindy Kooistra Wanda Stone 
 Tara LaFollette Emily Vazquez 
 

Sunday School 
 Superintendent Jennifer Maimone 
 Asst. Supt. Kathy LaFollette  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Our church calendar is online: 

https://www.mcchurchturlock.org/google-calendar/ 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SUNDAY MORNING SCHEDULE 
 

 

 

9:30 - Sunday School 
 

 

10:15 – Coffee & Donuts 
 

 

10:45 - Church 
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From Pastor Rick: 
 

We can thank the Lord that the remodel is 
moving along.  God opened the doors for it 
to happen.  A transformation will be taking 
place in our sanctuary.  The physical change 
will be nice and it reminds me of the 
transformation that God desires to do in 
each one of us.  A verse that comes to mind 
is 2 Corinthians 3:18 And we all, who with 
unveiled faces contemplate the Lord's 
glory, are being transformed into his image 
with ever-increasing glory, which comes 
from the Lord who is the Spirit.  Will we 
allow the Lord to do his transforming work 
in us? 
 

Thanks for all your help! 
 

Blessings, 
Rick 
 

 

 

 

Chairman’s Update – September 1, 2023 

 

If you have walked into the sanctuary or driven by the 

church lately, you have seen the demolition that has been 

taking place to begin the remodel process of our worship 

facilities.  We have uncovered much that is remembered 

by those of us who attended Mitchell 50 plus years ago.  

The old square bolt trusses, and the old square windows 

just to name a few. 

 

In the book of Nehemiah 4:6 it says “the people worked with all their heart.”  I am so thankful for all who 

have worked so hard in the last few weeks to get us to this point!  May our Lord continue to honor 

Himself in this process to completion! 

 

While we thank the Lord for His provision of funds and people to do this transformation and facilities 

update, we are most thankful for the continued transformation in the lives of people.  New believers 

are beginning their lives in the Lord and we have a baptism at the park planned for the near future.  The 

Word is being taught with passion.  People are actively serving in many ways.  And we see new faces 

almost every Sunday.  This is what the body of Jesus is all about and what our church mission statement is 

– “Developing passionate followers of Jesus Christ!” 

 

Let’s all continue to pray for the Lord to bring revival to all of our hearts and lives and to continue to build 

His Kingdom in and through us all at Mitchell!  To God be the glory! 

 

Randy LaFollette - Chairman 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, September 17 
After-Church Lunch and Baptism 

at Hagaman Park 
 

➢ Bring your own lunch from home or pick one up on 
your way to the park 

➢ Following lunch there will be a baptism 
➢ Bring lawn chairs or a ground blanket if you’d like 
➢ Bring outdoor games…corn hole, frisbee, croquet... 

 
Hagaman Park, 19914 W. River Rd, Stevinson 

(Google will say it’s a Livingston address) 
Intersection of CA-165 (Lander Ave) and River Rd 

by the Merced River 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Mitchell Market… where you take 
what you need, use what you 

take, and donate when you can… 
 

The Market is run completely on 
donations.  If you would like to make a 
monetary donation, see Cheryl Weber 
or Kathy LaFollette.  For the month of 
September, we are collecting cans of 

soup, chili and stew! 
 

Please remember that the provisions of the market 
are intended for immediate church family only. 

 

Thank you to all who donate and use our market! 
 

 
 

 

FALL WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Beginning 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13TH 

9:30-11:30 AM 

at Jill McFarlane’s 

20760 Fowler Ave 
 

The Secrets of Kingdom Living 

A Study of the Beatitudes 

 

 

 

 

 

The Beatitudes describe experiences 
and qualities the Holy Spirit gives 

to every believer. 

 

 

 

 

Save the date! 
 
 

TRACTOR TREAT 
Saturday, October 21 

2:00 – 4:00 p.m. 
 

Please plan to join us for this free event featuring 
farm equipment, farm animals, popcorn, candy, 

games, and more! 
 

Farming attire encouraged 
**No scary costumes please** 

 

 

Men’s Bible Study 
Schedule for September 

 

• Wed. afternoon Men’s Bible Study will not 
be held Sept. 6th due to the upcoming 
Men’s Retreat 

• Thursday evening Bible Study at Roger 
Parks’ home will not be held Sept. 6th or 
13th due to the retreat 

Please join them on the other weeks as you 

are able!  Wednesdays at 3:30 at church, 

Thursdays at Roger Parks’ home at 6:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

 


